
Bryan Franklin, President 

Kevin Armstrong, Vice President 

Tom McGinnis, Secretary/Treasurer 

November 21, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

North Shelby Water Company 
PO Box 97 

Bagdad, KY 40003 
Toll Free 1-800-870-4148 

(502) 747-8942 
Fax: (502) 747-5048 

RE: Case No. 2022-00317 
North Shelby Water Company 
Supplemental Response to First Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

James Anglin, Director 
Herb McCoun,Director 
Charles Doane, Director 
Jim Smith, Director 
Leo Young, Director 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is North Shelby Water Company's supplemental response to 
Kentucky Public Service Commission staff's First Request for Information. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

General Manager 

Enclosures 


